
 

 

     24 March 2020 

Office Notice 
 

Due to Govt. direction on „Coronavirus‟ Victoria University of 

Bangladesh will remain closed till 04/04/2020. Your Mid-Term exam 

will be started soon after vacation. We will notify every updates to you 

through SMS, MAIL, WEBSITE. In these holidays you must contact 

your course teachers regularly to get courses related necessary 

instructions to prepare yourself for Mid-Term exam.  

 

 

 

 

 

Registrar 

 

“Wash your hands with liquid hand wash/soap frequently, 

Stay away from gathering, 

Avoid public transport, 

Stay at home, Stay safe” 
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